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Information for Authors

Since 1892, The Journal of the Polynesian Society, renamed Waka Kuaka: 
The Journal of the Polynesian Society in 2023, has been a major forum for 
the discussion of cultural and social aspects of the past and present lives and 
cultures of New Zealand Māori and all other peoples of Pacific/Oceanic heritage, 
including those of Polynesia, Micronesia and Melanesia. The Editors welcome 
submissions of manuscripts in the areas of archaeology, biological and medical 
anthropology, cultural/social anthropology, ethnomusicology, material culture 
studies and art history, ethnology, history, linguistics, political studies, indigenous 
law and sociology. Waka Kuaka especially encourages manuscripts that cross-cut 
disciplinary boundaries and are likely to be of broad interest.

Manuscripts are peer-reviewed by academic readers before publication 
is considered. Before submitting a manuscript, authors should consult The 
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visit https://thepolynesiansociety.org/jps/index.php/JPS/about/submissions. 
Submissions must be made online at the same site. To make an online submission 
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